

Town of Boscawen

116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188 | Fax: 603.753.9183

Planning Board Members

Bruce Crawford Chair

November 7, 2017

Roberta Witham Vice-Chair

Bernard O. Davis, Jr. Member ex Officio

Matt Lampron

Barbara Randall Member

Member

Roger W. Sanborn Alternate Member Ex Officio

James Scrivens Member

Planning Board Alternates

Rhoda W. Hardy Alternate Member

Jeff Reardon Alternate Member

Planning & Community Development Staff

Alan H. Hardy Planning & Community Development Director

Kellee Jo Easler Planning & Community Development Assistant

Linda Chandonnet Planning & Community Development Clerk Kelvin K. Stuart 230 King Street Boscawen NH 03303

NOTICE OF DECISION

At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the Boscawen Planning Board Technical Review Committee, on **Thursday, November 7, 2017 at 1pm** in the Fourth Floor Meeting Room of the Boscawen Municipal Complex, 116 North Main St, Boscawen NH, the Committee approved an Application for a **Site Plan Review for Storage of Company Product & Occasional Installation** submitted by **Kelvin K. Stuart, 230 King St, Boscawen NH 03303,** for **Map 81A, Lot 7,** in an **COM Zone**, with the following conditions:

- Testing of installed equipment shall end at 8pm,
- Access to bathroom on site,
- Electrical to be compliant with life safety and building codes by December 7, 2017 and the final inspection by January 11, 2018.

By Order of the Planning Board Technical Review Committee,

Alan H. Hardy, Chairman

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer.